
 

 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
Stocksbridge Home Grown festival are running a creative writing competition 
this year. They are inviting children to write a short story, descriptive piece, or 
poem sharing what they love about our local community.  
 
Entries are welcome on one side of A4 paper to be handed in to class teachers 
by Friday 3rd October. There will be prizes for the best entries, which will be 
announced during the finale event on 18th October.  
 
Entries will be displayed as part of the Home Grown exhibition at the library in 
Stocksbridge. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing some creative and inspiring entries from 
across school.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Danks  
 

 
 

 



 
  



 


